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June 

Mon 16th – 3/4T Class library visit  

Tues 17th & Wed 18th – Year 1 & 2 visits to Liverpool  

Thurs 19th – 1/2T Class library visit  

Fri 20th – PM Sports Afternoon  

Tue 24th & Wed 25th – Parents Eves for Y1-Y5 and                       

                                     Art Gallery in school for ALL 

Wed 25th – Butterfly Class trip  

Thurs 26th – Summer Serenade Performance (some Y5) 

Fri 27th – PM Back up Sports Afternoon  

July 

Tue 1st – PM & Evening Y6 production  

Tue 1st – Wed 2nd – Y2 residential to Tattenhall  

Wed 2nd – Y3 & 4 to have a Roman Experience in school  

Thurs 3rd – Transition / Moving-up day for all pupils  

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Y6 residential to Min-y-Don 

Wed 16th – Caterpillars finishing for summer  

Thurs 17th – Butterflies finishing for summer  

Fri 18th – 2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly                                        

                Break up for summer!  

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what their 

children are learning about and doing in school. So, this 

week, please ask me: 

Caterpillars: what the wolf does  

Butterflies: what symmetrical means? 

Reception: my trip to Whitby Park  

1M: who was William Shakespeare?  

1/2T: the sound of a storm 

2U: fractions ½ and 1/4 

3S: how appliances at home are powered.3/4T: cricket 

34T: circuits 

4I: using the grid method to multiply 2 numbers   

5McC: the capital city I researched in Geography this week.   

5/6S: capital cities in Europe 

6T: the dangers of drugs and alcohol on our bodies 

 

BIKES / SCOOTERS 

If your child rides a bike or scooter to school                          

and leaves it here during the day, please ensure they 

have a lock to use to keep it safe. We would feel awful if 

any bikes or scooters were taken but unfortunately 

would be able to do very little about it. Please help to 

prevent this happening and get your child into good 

habits before high school. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

From all of us at The Acorns, we would like to say a huge thank you to our Mini Acorns for being such 

superstars this week, during our Ofsted inspection. They always make us proud, but this week, they 

were extra fabulous! 

Thank you also to the 147 families who completed Parent View. We really appreciate all your feedback 

and comments and are thrilled that 99% of you would recommend our school!  

Now the long-awaited visit is over, we can focus on our exciting end of term activities and transition 

plans. We will share the Ofsted report with you as soon as it is published in July. So, watch this space!   

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR PARENTS  

Do you want to learn a new skill? Even consider a new job or a new direction in life?                                                             

Please see this page and the next for local opportunities for adult learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


